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I oppose SB726. Requiring landfill operators to monitor surface emissions using a 

new unproven technology that can be manipulated by weather conditions is a bad 

idea. It will only put money in the pockets of those selling this new technology and 

add costs to consumers. Please vote NO on SB726. 


